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Although I'm retired and don't ride the bus as often as I used to, providing service is 

essential. Some seniors shouldn't be driving at all. Many people cannot afford a car. 

Youngsters should get in the habit of riding the bus. Even people who drive benefit 

from having less people in their own cars. In short, bus service helps everyone 

whether they use it or not.  

We will never meet our climate goals without a robust public transportation system.  

I've seen in my own neighborhood, and service drops so does ridership. Please stop 

the doom loop.  

Please pass this important measure. 


